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NATO SECRETARY GENERAL STARTS VISIT TO SERBIA

- 08.10.2018

NATO (7 October 2018)

Srbija 2018 is not a military exercise, but a platform for civilian first responders and the military, 
from Allied and partner countries, to learn from each other how they can save lives. 

On Monday, Secretary General Stoltenberg will also join President Vucic at the event "Leadership 
for a Secure Region", at the invitation of the Belgrade Security Forum.  In his address, he said that 
Serbia and NATO have a strong partnership. 

Mr. Stoltenberg started the visit by meeting with students and lecturers at the Department for the 
Scandinavian Languages and Literature at the Faculty of Philology of the University of Belgrade.

https://www.nato.int/cps/en/natohq/news_159020.htm
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